
05 June 2020 

RE: GNSO Council Leadership & Board Operations 

Keith Drazek, Pam Little, Rafik Dammak 
GNSO Chair & GNSO Council Vice Chairs 

Dear Keith, Pam and Rafik, 

Thank you for your letter of 25 May 2020 announcing the re-appointment of Matthew Shears 
to Board Seat 14, per the Bylaws process outlined in Section 7.25. We are delighted to hear 
that Matthew has been re-appointed. 

I believe I speak on behalf of my fellow Board colleagues in congratulating Matthew Shears, 
and in thanking the GSNO; and we all look forward to our continued productive and 
collaborative contributions to the Multi-stakeholder process. 

Best regards, 

Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/drazek-et-al-to-bottermen-25may20-en.pdf



